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SAN JOAQUIN COUNTY SUPERIOR COURT  
TO REOPEN LODI BRANCH  

On February 3, 2025, San Joaquin County Superior Court’s Lodi Branch Court will         

reopen to the public resuming services to the Lodi community,  marking a significant step 

in our continued efforts to serve the surrounding community and ensure the accessibility 

of justice to north county.  

The case types that will be handled at the Lodi Branch Court are:  

• Criminal Arraignments, Pre-Trial Conference, Motions (misdemeanor out-of–custody 

matters) 

• Traffic 

• City Code Violations 

• Small Claims  

• Limited Civil (Civil Harassments—Lodi only, Name Changes—all County) 

• Probate (including Civil Minors Comp, Guardianships, Mental Health, and            

Conservatorships) 

We are confident that resuming operations in Lodi will help alleviate some of the       

workload on other court locations while providing the local community with more        

convenient access to essential court services.   

Please visit the Court’s website at www.sjcourts.org for additional information. 

                                                                   ### 

 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 


